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To the residences of Steuben,  

 

2024 has come and gone. I hope this report finds everyone well.  The price for clams this 

year was higher than last year. It even remained high beyond the summer into the winter.  

Diggers made a decent living as the result of the higher prices. Conservation activities in 

Town such as flat rotation and other activities should continue to help the clamming.  I 

encourage folks if they have questions about what areas are open for digging, reach out 

for answers to those questions. I would like to take this opportunity to Thank everyone 

who allows shore access across their property as there is limited public access. Hope to 

see everyone enjoying the outdoors and the clam resource in Steuben in the coming year.   

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Shellfish Warden  

Michael A. Pinkham 


